
Dear All,

As you represent us I would like to bring to your attention the overall outrage your community feels 
on developers gobbling up this area.

Underneath all the paperwork and graphs and concepts that no-one understands there is an intent 
on exploiting the Penninsula.

Here are some simple facts for you on the latest DA uncovered :

1. Only three people were given notice of the proposed building next to Barrenjoey House.
2. Barrenjoey House is a Heritage building.
3. So why not keep the same aesthetics when building next door.
4.We are not the Gold Coast.
5.The council did not make this new development public - No-one seems to know about it - it was 
secretly pushed under our eyes because they knew people would be outraged.
6. This is an important area with historical importance. - perhaps you should all read ‘Maybanke 
Anderson’s ' STORY OF PITTWATER. 1770 to 1920’
7. In the 20’s and 30’s people fought hard to keep the Penninsula free from overdeveloping - that’s 
why we are now surrounded by beautiful natural headlands. 

I ask myself can we trust the people that representing us? 

Anna Maria Monticelli

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wildstrawfilms.com%
2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C01ee060fee6c458fd7a808d92d37789a%
7C8c5136cbd646431c84ae9b550347bc83%7C0%7C0%7C637590538545359850%7CUnknown%
7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%
3D%7C1000&sdata=LDYH0tIqtqZaq0x4m%2BE0wUL%2BpAGoB1r2REq6poTskx4%
3D&reserved=0

This message and its attachments may contain legally privileged or
confidential information. It is intended solely for the named addressee.
If you are not the addressee indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message 
to the addressee), you may not copy or deliver this message or its attachments to anyone. Rather, 
you should permanently delete this message and its attachments and kindly notify the sender by 
reply email. No warranty is made that the e-mail or attachment(s) are free from computer virus or 
other defect.

Sent: 12/06/2021 10:17:34 AM

Subject:
MOD2021/0203 Barrenjoy 1102 road new proposed development next to Barrenjoy 
House.


